
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are very excited to be holding an Easter Fair Fundraiser this term. The 

children will have the opportunity to visit the Easter fair during the day 

and buy tickets to enter our Easter Raffle, plant bulbs and play games. 

More information regarding this will be sent out nearer the time.    

 

At the fair, we plan to hold a Chocolate Tombola where the children can 

buy raffle tickets to win chocolate prizes. 

On Friday 28th March children can come to school in their own 

clothes in exchange for a sealed, chocolate item e.g.: a chocolate bar, 

boxes of chocolates, Easter eggs,  

chocolate lollies and any other chocolate snacks. These must be nut free. 

Please hand your chocolate donations to your class teacher.  

 

Kind Regards,  

Miss Meredith and Miss Rivers. 
 

 

 


